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24th June 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Unfortunately, due to an oversight we have had to bring forward the Football moderation for GCSE 
PE from Monday 12th July to Monday 5th July from 3pm to 5pm, this was due to a clash of activities 
going on on that day.  
 
Please accept my apologies and I really hope that your son/daughter will still be able to attend.  
 
If you could send me an email to re-confirm they are still able to attend to: 
Psansom@elycollege.co.uk 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

  P. Sansom-Roberts  

 
Mrs Sansom-Roberts 
Head of GCSE PE  
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